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I'm not a St. Paul resident, but I am a Ramsey County resident.

News is filled with the small percentage of significant issues regarding our local police
forces.  Sheriff Fletcher's program shows those few instances are the exceptions and
not the rule.

The Live on Patrol program shows what LEO's should be doing:
- interacting with the community they work in
- developing relationships with the people in that community
- showing a positive role model

Sheriff Fletcher regularly talks about how he wants to help St. Paul and Ramsey
County

Sheriff Fletcher regularly promotes St Paul as a destination highlight attractions,
restaurants, etc.

I'd like to see more communities start Live on Patrol programs.

Instead of investigating this program, spend some time reviewing his proposals for
improving the issues St. Paul is facing.

Instead of investigating this program, support the St. Paul Police and Ramsey County
Sheriff's Office so they are able to be more interactive with their communities.

Talk to Sheriff Fletcher when he's live.

I am absolutely against this resolution.

Sincerely,
Michael Sprague
Mounds View resident
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